
Goldfish Pond Association  

44 Bloomfield Street 

Lynn, Massachusetts 01902  

40th Annual Fun ‘n’ Flea Day on Goldfish Pond 

Dear Friend of Goldfish Pond:  

The Goldfish Pond Association is happy to announce that this year we can once again hold our Fun ‘n’ Flea 
Day. Last year we cancelled due to Covid 19. We are looking forward to a great day!  

The Fun ‘n’ Flea Day will be held on Saturday after Labor Day, September 11 (Rain Date, Saturday, 
September 18). The cost of space is $35.00 advance pay; $45.00 if you pay on the day itself. This sum 
entitles you to an area of approximately 8’ by 5’. As in the past, we request that you do not conduct 
raffles or sell food/drinks or items that will detract from the spirit of the day.  

Are you interested in joining us? Contact John (Butch) Baker at 781-599-1629 or send a check payable 
to the Goldfish Pond Association to the above address. You will receive a receipt in the mail. Our flea 
markets have been a great success in the past. Help us make this one the best ever!  

We would appreciate your filling out below with information you are willing to share. Please return it with 
your check. Also, you can via our website’s PAYPAL link for a $38 donation. Let everyone know about the 
great event! Thank you!  

John Baker  

-------------------------------------------------------------------  

Name _________________________________________________ 
Street _________________________________________________ 
City _________________________ State _____________________  

Zip __________  

Email ________________________________  

Phone _________________________  

 

 


